
 

 
 

DAMAGE TO NEW ELEVATOR  
 

 
It has been necessary to remove the larger 
carts and dolly from the Moving Room since 

their use on the new elevator has caused 
damage. 

 
 If residents need the dolly you will be required 
to contact the Superintendent who will assist 

you with the Service elevator. 
 

Continue to book the moving elevator for 
deliveries, moves or large items. 

 
 

Please contact the Management office @ 905-839-1246  
with any questions or concerns 

 
 

 

Shelley Hutchinson,  

Registered Condominium Manager 

Agent for and on behalf of DCC#19 

August 28, 2018(viaMAXTV) 


